
                                   Attention Marshfield Waterways Stakeholders

The Marshfield Waterways Committee is hosting a Public Comment Meeting on Wednesday 
June 7, 2017 at 7:00 pm in Room #3 in the Marshfield Town Hall.  The purpose of the meeting is 
to hear from folks who use or appreciate the the town's waterways, specifically the North and 
South Rivers and Green Harbor.  If you are a boater, fisherman, shell fisherman or commercial 
fisherman we hope that you can attend the meeting.  Anyone who appreciates and values our 
treasured waterways is welcome to attend.  We are hoping to hear your comments, 
suggestions, criticisms and any issues that are on your mind that relate to our waterways.  The 
Waterways Committee is charged with with making our waterways safe, navigable and 
accessible.  We need your help to do our job.   Thank you in advance for coming to our meeting.

Michael J. McNamara
Chairman, Marshfield Waterways


